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14 September 2020 

ASX Release – Company Announcement 

Resignation of Chief Financial Officer 

Nufarm Chief Financial Officer, Paul Binfield, has today advised the company of his resignation to 
pursue the next step in his career. Mr Binfield will leave Nufarm on 31 December 2020.  
Nufarm Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer, Greg Hunt, thanked Mr Binfield for his 
valuable contribution. “Paul is a highly respected senior executive and has been an integral part of 
the Nufarm leadership team through a period of significant change. I am very appreciative of 
everything he has done for Nufarm and the support he has provided me personally. On behalf of 
the Board and everyone at Nufarm, I thank him for his commitment and wish him every success for 
the future.” 
Nufarm has commenced a process to appoint a successor.  
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